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Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met on October 5, 

2018 at Park Place Restaurant with Dan 
presiding with 9 members present. 

 
Chris spoke about the Thrive presentation 

Tuesday at Hunter Museum.  Dwight and Chris 

were there from club.  She told about plans for 
use of the grant with the request.  Four 

communities made presentations on how they 
plan to use the grants. 

 

New dues structure: 
$50 per month pays for all meetings per month 

$25 will pay for two meetings/weeks per 
month. 

Let PR know if you want to change from teh 

$50 plan. 
 

Upcoming events 
10/19 meeting will be at Six Cavalry with 

Chick-fil-a food 

10/9 golf with Center for Hope 
10/30 Backpack Blessings - our club will be 

leading the effort that night - Osborne School. 

http://www.fortokiwanis.org/


 

If you have items for the weekly newsletter 
send them to Dwight at 

dwight@dwightwatt.com 
If your email address is changing send Dwight 

your new address so you will keep getting the 

newsletter. 
 

 Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers 
dedicated to improving the world, one child 

and one community at a time. 
 


